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The Connecticut Association of Land Survey-
ors presented Bob Dahn with its Distinguished 
Surveyor Award at its 40th annual meeting in 
November.    The award was presented by 
CALS president Andy Tupper in acknowledg-
ment of Bob’s long standing dedication to the 
advancement of the surveying profession and 
for his outstanding contributions to the Asso-
ciation and to the surveying profession at 
large.  

After Hours…  
Distinguished Surveyor Award 

Best wishes 
 for you and your loved ones 

from all of us at 
Meehan & Goodin 

Year End Reflections... 
 
As the year draws to a close, we would 
like to say thank you to our clients and 
friends who made 2007 one of our most 
productive and memorable years yet. 
 
We look forward to new opportunities and 
new challenges in the year ahead. 
See you in 2008! 
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Pictured above (and featured in the Hartford 
Courant) is the new rail line for the latest ten-
ant of the former General Motors New Depar-
ture Plant in Bristol.  Our client, Savanna Part-
ners, has transformed the formerly vacant be-
hemoth into a bustling enterprise, with almost 
one million square feet of space currently oc-
cupied. 

On the Boards... 
Business Relocation 

How Can We Help You Today? 
 

• Site Planning 
• Civil Engineering 
• Land Surveying 
• Permitting 

♦ Richard Meehan, PLS 
♦ Marc Goodin, PE 
♦ E. Russell Johnston III, PE 
♦ Robert E. Dahn, PLS 

Call us to see how we can assist you on your 
next project.     (860) 643-2520 

When a successful small business in Man-
chester needed to relocate within town, they 
turned to Meehan & Goodin to prepare a 
Conn. Department of Motor Vehicles K-93 
site location survey drawing for their permit 
application. 

In the Works... 
New Swimming Pool and 

Facilities Plan 

Open for Business... 
Manufacturing Revival 

We have been working with The Salvation 
Army to secure permitting for the construc-
tion of an Olympic-sized pool, wading pool, 
and pool house to enhance the recreational 
programs at Camp Connri in Ashford. 

The new tenant, 
ClarkWestern Steel, 
needed to add a new 
railroad spur line to 
meet their constant 
steel delivery and 
handling require-
ments. 

Working with our rail-
road consul tant, 
Meehan & Goodin 
prepared the surveys, 
site plans, land use 
permits, and con-
struction stakeout 
services for this inter-
esting project. 

Land Use Development Seminars... 
 

We offer free seminars 
on land use evaluation, 
d e v e l o p m e n t  a n d 
planning, as well as on 
the latest survey 
standards and codes. 
 
Call Richard Meehan for 

more information about how to set up a 
seminar for your group at your location. 

On The Web... 
 

To learn more about our firm, 
visit us at our Website 
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